The Third Sector and the Funding Cuts

Final cuts event now confirmed – don’t miss your chance to influence the savings

The Children & Young People’s Network of the Third Sector Assembly can now confirm that its event looking at how the funding cuts will affect the sector is taking place on Monday 11 October, 10.00-12.00 at BVSC. 

Over the coming weeks and months, Birmingham City Council will be required to find over £300 million of savings. As part of this process, commissioners will be reviewing some of their funding arrangements with the voluntary and community sector. 

BVSC is working with The Corporate Third Sector team at Birmingham City Council, to identify ways to minimise the effect of cuts on the third sector and results from this session will be fed back. Make sure you register your place today so that you can have your say and be part of the discussion. Go to: http://www.assembly3.org.uk/event-third-sector-and-funding-cuts 

If the CYP event isn’t for you, you can still register for the Health and Social Care network or Learning, Training and Employment Pathways network events. Go to: http://www.assembly3.org.uk/event-third-sector-and-funding-cuts  

This is your opportunity to influence, make sure you don’t miss out. All events are open to Third Sector Assembly members and non-members so please forward this on to your contacts.
 - Health & Social Care: 29 September, Birmingham Midland Institute, 12.30 – 1.30
 - Children & Young People: 11 October, BVSC, 10.00 – 12.00
 - Learning, Training & Employment Pathways: 11 October, BVSC, 2.00 – 4.00 

Register your place to be represented here. If you would like more information on the event, please contact Katy Bunn on: 0121 678 8820 or email: Katyb@bvsc.org 
  
With best wishes,


The VCS Matters Team
